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ODOT public meeting in Choctaw cancelled due to weather 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation has cancelled tonight’s (Thursday) public 
input meeting in Choctaw on proposed I-40 projects in eastern Oklahoma County due to 
winter weather. This meeting will be rescheduled for early spring to ensure that all 
interested individuals will be able to participate.   
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(Note: Editors and News Directors: For questions, please call the ODOT Media 
& Public Relations Division at 405-521-6000.) 


